
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

11 May 2021 
 

Home Based Learning (HBL) Day 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Recently Singapore has seen a rise in community COVID-19 cases which has resulted in the 
tightening of restrictions by a move to Phase 3 – Heightened Restrictions. 
 
While we hope it will not be necessary, we need to continue to ensure that our school is 
ready to move to HBL if necessary. With Term 2 coming to a close, it is important that we 
test our systems and procedures prior to the long break. This will make it easier for the 
school to respond to any deterioration of the situation over the June holidays. 
 
Therefore, the school will be holding a HBL day for all year levels on: 
 

Tuesday 25 May 2021 
 
For more information about HBL, including an FAQ and what you should expect, please visit 
the link below. 
 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/safe-management-measures/ 
 
If you have any questions about HBL please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/safe-management-measures/

